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MAYOR	BRANDON	JOHNSON	STATEMENT	ON	THE	MURDER	OF	WADEA	AL-

FAYOUME	
	
“I	am	devastated	by	the	murder	of	a	six-year-old	Palestinian	American,	Wadea	Al-
Fayoume,	and	the	attempted	murder	of	his	mother	in	Plainfield,	Illinois.	This	
despicable	hate	crime	is	a	shameful	reminder	of	the	destructive	role	Islamophobia	
plays	in	our	society.	
	
We	grieve	alongside	his	family	and	the	Muslim,	Arab	and	Palestinian	communities	in	
our	state	as	we	reckon	with	this	unthinkable	loss.	We	also	pray	for	his	mother's	
recovery.	We	will	never	forget	Wadea	who	was	taken	from	us	much	too	soon.	May	
God	rest	his	soul	in	eternal	peace	and	may	peace	reign	here	on	Earth.”	
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